
100369 taken out of service on 7/31/24 at AST/Bethel. Interference Detected status
message occurred while performing a VOC and it is due for preventative 
maintenance. See e-mail. MNC 8/1/24   
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Carlock, Megan (DPS)

From: Johnson, Elondre A (DPS)
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 2:51 PM
To: Carlock, Megan (DPS)
Subject: Re: DataMaster VOC Bethel

Thanks 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jul 24, 2024, at 2:10 PM, Carlock, Megan (DPS) <Megan.Carlock@alaska.gov> wrote: 

  
Yes, I just packaged it up so it should arrive in Bethel tomorrow via Alaska Air Cargo. Attached is the 
air waybill. 
  
  
<image003.jpg> 
Megan Carlock (Crouse) 
Forensic Scientist II – Chemistry Section 
State of Alaska Scientific Crime Detection Laboratory  
907-269-3005 
  
  
  

From: Johnson, Elondre A (DPS) <elondre.johnson@alaska.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 12:21 PM 
To: Carlock, Megan (DPS) <Megan.Carlock@alaska.gov> 
Subject: RE: DataMaster VOC Bethel 
  
Can you try and send it sooner? I leave for SPI August 7th, and will be away for 4 months. 
  

From: Carlock, Megan (DPS) <Megan.Carlock@alaska.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 12:19 PM 
To: Johnson, Elondre A (DPS) <elondre.johnson@alaska.gov> 
Subject: RE: DataMaster VOC Bethel 
  
Okay, thank you for trying. I ended up being able to connect and remote into the instrument today 
and preform a passing VOC.  
  
For your awareness, this instrument is due for preventative maintenance this month. Our 
technician should be sending you a new instrument in the next week or so to swap them out.  
  
Thank you, 
  
<image003.jpg> 
Megan Carlock (Crouse) 
Forensic Scientist II – Chemistry Section 
State of Alaska Scientific Crime Detection Laboratory  
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907-269-3005 
  
  
  

From: Johnson, Elondre A (DPS) <elondre.johnson@alaska.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 10:38 AM 
To: Carlock, Megan (DPS) <Megan.Carlock@alaska.gov> 
Subject: RE: DataMaster VOC Bethel 
  
Interference detected keeps appearing on the screen. 
  

From: Carlock, Megan (DPS) <Megan.Carlock@alaska.gov>  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 3:31 PM 
To: Johnson, Elondre A (DPS) <elondre.johnson@alaska.gov> 
Subject: DataMaster VOC Bethel 
  
Good afternoon, 
  
It looks like your instrument (100369) did not run the VOC on 6/18/2024. Can you (or an operator) 
please initiate a VOC whenever you have the chance?   
  
Can you also confirm that this modem number is correct 907-543-0009?  
  
Thank you! 
  
  
  
<image003.jpg> 
Megan Carlock (Crouse) 
Forensic Scientist II – Chemistry Section 
State of Alaska Scientific Crime Detection Laboratory  
907-269-3005 
  
<Bethel Air Waybill.pdf> 
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